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Barbados 

 

09 March 2023 

 

 

Dear President,  

 

This letter is issued on behalf of the Barbados Olympic Association stating that the Barbados 

Federation of Island Triathletes (BFIT) is recognized as the National Governing Body for the 

sport of triathlon in Barbados.  Moreover, the Barbados Federation of Island Triathletes is 

currently an organization in good standing with the Barbados Olympic Association. 

 

We would also like to provide you with the following information regarding the organization of 

the Barbados Federation of Island Triathletes: 

 

Address:  

The Barbados Federation of Island Triathletes Inc. (BFIT) 

P.O. Box 31 

c/o The Barbados Olympic Association Inc. 

Olympic Centre, Garfield Sobers Sports Complex 

Wildey, St. Michael, BB15094 

Barbados 
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President: Darren Treasure   

Vice President: Richard Perkins 

Secretary: Lynne Wright   

Treasure: Derek Wilson 

 

 

Should you have any doubts or questions, please feel free to contact us.  

 

 

Best regards,  

 

 
Sandra Osborne 

President 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


